From: Trevor Harris

Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 11:30 AM

To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation

Good morning.

Please accept this notice as my formal request to appear on behalf of Stelco before Council in
Committee on May 23, 2023. Of concern to Stelco is Agenda Item I.1. related to the draft motion
reconfirming the request for a Ministerial Zoning Order to reclassify the provincially significant
employment lands in Nanticoke.

While Stelco has presented on this matter before Council previously, we believe there is new
information that should be put before by Council prior to their final consideration of this motion. There
have been developments related to the legal ownership of the lands since the conclusion of the public
consultation period that warrant both additional time and consideration so that they may be resolved in
advance of Council’s determination of this matter.

Accordingly, Stelco would like to present its views to Council regarding the timing of this motion
following the public consultations. We believe effort should be taken by the County to report back to
Council regarding the comments received so they can consider all of the new information that has been
made available since this issue was first considered. Considering the magnitude of the issue being
considered and the public interest that has clearly been demonstrated, it is appropriate that concerns
raised by residents be considered and every resident be equally represented during the deliberations.

Regards,

Trevor D. Harris
Vice President
Corporate Affairs
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